## BILL TABOR MSSIONARY – COSTA RICA

October, 2021

Dear Concerned Ones,

Our country is still under the pressure of the Virus but God has helped us to overcome many of the problems and souls are being saved and baptized. With God all things are possible.

Our twenty six pastors are going strong and their works are growing and also producing other works. You never give up you just go forward with the work, Two of the churches are in construction now during this trying time. God always has the victory.

We lost one of our faithful missionaries in Honduras. Regino Avila went to be with the Lord from a heart attack. He had served as a missionary for many years. A great job for Christ, joy in Heaven.

I just finished a Youth Conference in Costa Rica. It was a very challenging time and 10 churches sent their young people and they heard from four preachers. So well organized, our young people are some of the best in the world and God is doing a fantastic work through them.

Every Monday our young people hit the streets of San Jose looking for the homeless. They offer them something to drink and eat but before they give them the Gospel. Our Young people have to wear gloves and also protective clothing. It is a very challenging ministry and they love to do it.

I want to thank all of you who have had patience with me and my ministry. It has been difficult but that is normal. I need your prayers and help.

Yours for the Work of God,

Bell-Sabon

**BILL TABOR** 

BEMA MISSION wtabor123@gmail.com